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From: Robert Pencarski <pencarski@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 1:07 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Gun laws proposed
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I am very against the proposed gun laws that effects hunters, shooters and law abiding citizens. Laws are already in 
effect to punish illegal gun owners and need to be enforced. 
Respectful  
Robert Pencarski 
RI resident for 85 years 
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